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R.C.H.S. to Hear from DAR Representative
General Interest
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R. C. H. S. to Hear from D.A.R. Representative - The next meeting of the Roane County Historical
Society will be held on Thursday, June 23rd, 7 p./m. at the Roane County Library in Spencer. Special
program guest will be Ms. April Gardner of the Kanawha Valley Chapter of Daughters of the
American Revolution. The K.V. Chapter is interested in forming a DAR Chapter in Spencer, Roane
County, WV. Please help us spread the word...about this special program. Members are urged to
attend and guests are always welcome. MARK YOUR CALENDARS & PLAN TO ATTEND
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